
January 26th, 1925

Messrs. Charles Scribner’s Sons, 
Fifth Avenue & 48th Street,
Hew York, !>.Y.

Dear Sirs:- Personal Sales Division.

Thank you very much for your 
letter of the 23rd of January and the Gratifying 
information that you find yourselves able to 
complete my set of Kipling. I shall look forward 
to receiving volumes 13-30 in the near future.

Again expressing my appreciation 
of your kindness in this matter, 1 am,

Yours faithfully.


